
 
 

 

August 6, 2015 

 

Ms. Gail Mount 

Chief Clerk 

NC Utilities Commission 

4325 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC 27699-4325 

 

 RE:  ER-39 Sub 0, ER-39 Sub 1, ER-39 Sub 2, ER-55 Sub 0 – Aspen Charlotte 
  Notice of Correction and New Contact Person 

 

Dear Ms. Mount:   

 

Please disregard the 7/29/15 email from Allan Galvez to Maxine McLamb requesting a 

cancelation of ER-39.  This docket is not to be closed or canceled.  However, this letter shall 

serve to notify the Commission that Conservice is no longer the billing provider for Aspen 

Charlotte, and that all future communications with Applicant regarding the above-referenced 

docket numbers (including related quarterly filings) shall be directed to the following individual:  

    Rich Stasica 

    Aspen Heights 

    1301 S. Capital of Texas Hwy, Suite B-201 

    Austin, TX 78746 

    (512) 369-3030 ext. 305 - direct 

   rstasica@myaspenheights.com 

Should you have any further questions, please contact me.  

Sincerely, 

 

    Sabrina Patterson 

    Conservice LLC 

    9950 Scripps Lake Drive, Suite 104 

    San Diego, CA 92131 

    (858) 695-1900 direct 

mailto:rstasica@myaspenheights.com

